
 

 

Dear MVCDC Families, 

 

We have ZERO new COVID-19 cases to report this week! 
 
Families and staff have done a great job of following the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC) recommended guidelines as well as MVCDC’s health and safety protocols to 
help keep us all safe. We appreciate everything you are doing!  If you are interested in getting 
the vaccine, click here to schedule an appointment. 
 
We are still awaiting updates for childcare agencies related to COVID-19 protocol changes. 
When that happens, we will let you know how and when the changes impact MVCDC. 
 

If you have friends or family who are interested in enrolling in Head Start or Early Head Start, 
have them call 937.2.ENROLL. 
 

The National Conference for Community & Justice (NCCJ) of Greater Dayton is holding a week-
long Police and Youth Together (PAYT) camp open to youth ages 10-12 years. Activities focus 
on building meaningful and positive relationships between police officers and youth in the 
communities they serve. The camp will be July 26 - July 30 from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. For more 
information and to register, go to www.nccjgreaterdayton.org/payt/. 

NCCJ is also offering ANYTOWN camps with workshops, discussion groups, and interactive 
activities open to all high school age students in June and November. Participants will learn to 
bridge the divisions that keep us apart and build an inclusive community. For more information, 
registration, and camp dates, go to www.nccjgreaterdayton.org/anytown/. 

If you have an Ohio EBT (Electronic Benefit Transfer) Card, known as the Ohio Direction Card, 
you may be missing out on some great discounts! 

• The Cincinnati Zoo offers discounted parking ($1), family membership ($40), and daily 
ticket prices for adults ($6) and children ($3). Just go to the Membership Service Office 
located at the main entrance and present your EBT card along with a photo ID. 

• The Center of Science and Industry (COSI) offers a discounted family access 
membership for $49. You just need an EBT card, Medicaid card or WIC enrollment 
paperwork. 

• The Dayton Art Institute offers a discounted admission at $3 per person with your EBT 
card. 

We are hiring!  If you know someone looking for a job or a career change, let them know about 
the great opportunities at MVCDC. We need DIFFERENCE MAKERS to be part of our team!  
 
Just a reminder that we will be closed on Monday, May 31 for Memorial Day. Be safe and have 
a great weekend! 
 

Gratefully, 

 

 

Berta 

May 28, 2021 

Learn more at mvcdc.org/join-the-team 

https://gettheshot.coronavirus.ohio.gov/
http://www.nccjgreaterdayton.org/payt/
http://www.nccjgreaterdayton.org/anytown/

